
Friday 23rd May 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The children have had a fantastic first half of term and have really impressed their teachers 

with the amount of work they have managed to do as they continue their learning journey; they 

have been inquisitive and immersed themselves in this term’s topic and have shown maturity as 

they continue to grow. When we return after the half term break, our topic will be people who 

help us and we will start with the police and the fire service! We would love to have parents or 

friends who are doctors, dentists or are in any other job where ‘people help us’ to come and talk 

to the children.  

 

Next Week 

 

CL (Communication & Language) - Uniform, police station, fire engine.  

Gross motor – climbing and balancing. 

Fine motor – Letter writing and tracing. 

Art – handcuffs and badges  

Snack – pears, toast, bananas, carrots, melon. 

 

Notices: 

We enjoyed seeing you for the Parent Teacher Meetings and talking more about your children. 

 

Have a great half term break! 

 

Miss Sarah, Miss Tiffany, Miss Fitore and Miss Anila 


